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ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS 
This week has been National Volunteers Appreciation Week. We are so very lucky here at Bargara State School to have a team of 
amazing volunteers who support our students and school in many ways. From reading with students, supporting Arts and Technology, 
sight word program, Story Dogs program, tuckshop, fundraising and many other things, our volunteers make a difference!  
We thanked them this week with beautiful pots put together with Mrs McKay, Mr Jordan, Mrs Campbell and our prep students,  
Mrs Bentley, Mrs Pearcey, Mrs Kidd and Mrs Zielke. See page 2 for some beautiful pictures of our volunteer appreciation board, the 
beautiful gifts to say ‘thank you’ and for some of our fabulous volunteers in action. From all of us at Bargara State School, we say 
thank you for all that you do! 
 

Congratulations to our Bargara State School representatives at the Cross Country trials that were held on Thursday afternoon this 
week. What a fantastic effort and as a school, we most certainly have done better than our best! Every single person who achieved 
this opportunity is to be congratulated. Congratulations to Brock G, Zaide B, Jack B, Charlotte N and Ivy T-P for doing a fantastic job. 
Congratulations to those selected for the reserves team of Will W, Lyla McV, and Tenne B. Congratulations to the following students 
who were selected for the Bundaberg District Cross Country team who will compete in the Wide Bay trials in Gympie: Indica O, Nick C, 
Scarlett F, Ivy F and Bailey B. It was noted by many outsiders to our school that Bargara State School demonstrated great strength in 
this competition, so well done to all! See some great action shots on Page 3! 
 

Congratulations also to our Kafusi Cup competitors who competed this week. Although we were beaten this week, we are immensely 
proud of the commitment and heart we showed to never give up, right until the very end. Thanks to the staff who have supported the 
team and for Mr Jordan for training and mentoring the team! 
 

Today is P&C Day! We are blessed to have an outstanding P&C team here at Bargara State School. Behind the scenes, they are        
working hard to always provide wonderful opportunities for our students and families. Without them, there would be no Subway, 
pizza or special food at special events, Mother’s or Father’s Day stalls, raffles and many more things. I can attest to the absolute             
dedication of this team as we held our meeting this week. The way our P&C supports our school and our families shines a light on 
what it means to be a part of a community. THANK YOU for all that you do and for all the time you give to help our school and              
families. Remember, if you would like to join our P&C, new members are always welcome. 
 

MESSAGES 

The resurfacing and repainting of our JNR and SNR eating undercover areas is now complete. These areas look so bright and colourful 

and will provide our students a lovely place to enjoy for many years to come. Next on our plan is the area outside Prep A for our Prep 

students!  
 

Exciting news about an upgrade to the intersection of Bundaberg-Bargara Road and Seaview Road to improve safety. Work will 

include the installation of a guard rail as well as the extension of a 60km/h school zone and a dedicated right-turn lane. This is a great 

result for our school and will assist in improving the safety for parents and students who use that area for pick up and drop off each 

day. Works are expected to begin in coming weeks and will take about two weeks to complete, conditions and weather permitting. 

Work will generally occur Monday to Friday between 6am and 6pm so there may be an impact for parents who use this area from 

time to time. We will keep you updated as we know more. 
 

NAPLAN is done for 2022! Thank you to our staff and students for their fantastic participation in this event. As we moved to an online 

program this year, we are pleased to report that we were able to solve all technical difficulties and the tests were completed as 

planned. A big THANK YOU to Mr Cahill who supported and problem solved to ensure our students could focus on doing better than 

their best. Well done to all involved! 
 

Please let us know anytime if you have a good news story to share. Email us or send a message via Facebook as we would love to 

highlight and share all the things our amazing students and community are involved in!  Have a great weekend everyone!  
 

Kind regards, 

 

Bec Rayner, A/Principal 

 
Bargara State School, 
591 Bargara Road, 
Bargara, QLD, 4670 
Ph: 07 4150 5333 
Student Absence Line: 07 4150 5366 
Email: the.principal@bargarass.eq.edu.au 
Web: www.bargarass.eq.edu.au 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/BargaraSS/  







DATE CLAIMERS  
Please note that dates may change at short notice 

Weekly school assembly is on Monday afternoons in 

the hall at 2:10pm. Parents are welcome to attend. 

TERM 2 

MAY 

Wednesday 25th 
Sausage Sizzle 1st Break 
Year 5 Camp Fundraiser 

Thursday 26th Bundaberg Show Public Holiday 

Friday 27th Inter-school Sports 

Monday 30th  
to Friday 3rd June 

Reconciliation Week 

JUNE 

Friday 3rd Inter-school Sports 

Monday 13th P&C Pizza Day 

Thursday 16th School Disco  

Wednesday 22nd  
& Thursday 23rd 

Inter-House Sports Carnival 

Friday 24th Last Day Term 3 

TERM 3 

JULY 

Monday 18th  
to Friday 22nd  

NAIDOC Week 

Friday 22nd Inter-School sport 

Monday 25th  
to Wednesday 27th  

Year 5 Camp 
(Barambah) 

Friday 29th Inter-School Sport 

AUGUST 

Wednesday 3rd  
& Thursday 4th  

Inter-school Athletics  
At St Luke’s 

Friday 12th  

Inter-School Athletics 
At St Luke’s 

Inter-School Sport 

Friday 19th Inter-School Sport 

Monday 22nd 
Prep Swimming Lessons 

 Commence 

Friday 26th Inter-School Sport 

SEPTEMBER 

Thursday 8th & Friday 9th Year 4 Camp 

TERM 4 

OCTOBER 

Thursay13th 
Grade 3 to 6 Swimming Lessons 

commence  

NOVEMBER 

Wednesday 2nd  
to Friday 4th  

Year 6 Camp 
(Chaverim) 

Thursday 24th 
Whole School Swimming  

Carnival 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Prep A Joel 

Prep B 
Kahlani 

1A 
Jazmin 

1B 
Cohen 

1/2C 
Brayden 

2A 
Riley 

2B 
Willow 

3A 
Georgina 

3B 
Elle 

3/4C 
Madeline 

4A 
Franky 

4B 
Flynn 

5A 
Blaike 

5B 
Brendon 

6A 
Paddy 

6B 
Zaidee 

Technology 

 

Willow A 2B 

Weekly school assembly is on Monday afternoons in 
the hall at 2:10pm. Parents are welcome to attend. 

     TERM 2 PBL AWARDS 

BRONZE 

Prep B August 



 

 

All student absences are required to be explained.  

If your child is going to be absent. Please contact the school 

via: 

• student absence line 07 4150 5366 

• school office 07 4150 5333 

• email admin@bargarass.eq.edu.au 

• SMS reply with reason for absence 

• send a signed note in with your student 

 
 

 

 

Hello wonderful Bargara School community. 

I hope you have all had a wonderful week. 

Today in Breakfast Club, we welcomed back our 
wonderful volunteers Steve & Jo! Thank you so 
much for your time to help us make Breakfast Club 
more fun and special! We really appreciate and    
value our wonderful volunteers we have here at 
Bargara State School and thank you so much for all 
your time and efforts! 

Unfortunately due to the wet weather the last    
couple of Friday's, we haven't been able to have 
Crafty Creations. I really look forward to having 
Crafty Creations back again next week! 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and I look    
forward to seeing you all again next week on     
Tuesday and Friday. 

 

Chappy Ris  

Come along and have your say!  

Our P&C meet on a Wednesday, once a month in the  

administration building with a start time of 6.15pm and the 

meeting goes for approximately one hour.  
 

 

MEETING DATES 

15th June 

20th July 

17th August 

14th September 

12th October 

09th November 

 

 

 

WHEN: Thursday 16th of June 

WHERE: School Hall 

THEME: TBA 

TIME:  

($2 per sausage & $2 cans of soft drinks & water) 

 Junior Sausage Sizzle  from 4:45pm  

 Prep – Year 2: 5:00pm – 6:30pm  

 (students to be collected promptly) 

 Senior Sausage Sizzle from 5:45pm 

 All Students: 6:00pm – 6:30pm 

 Year 3 – Year 6: 6:00pm – 7:30pm  

 (students to be collected promptly) 

 

Funds raised from the BBQ will be put towards 

the year 5 camp. 



The girls in Years 4 - 6 will be playing Netball at the Bundaberg Netball Courts and the boys in Years 4 – 6 will be playing Rugby League at Salters 

Oval or Soccer at St Luke’s School.  
 

Activity details:  

• Every Friday commencing 29 April through to Friday 3 June 2022 (except Friday 13th May) 

• Students will travel by bus leaving Bargara SS at 12:20 pm 

• Buses will leave the venues at 2:20 pm and return to school by 2:50 pm.   

• Cost is $25.00 per student to be paid in full online, or at the office or in exceptional circumstances $5.00 weekly at the office 

WHAT TO BRING: Hat and Water Bottle 

WHAT TO WEAR: School Uniform 

FOOD/DRINKS: Students attending sport are allocated time to eat their lunch before leaving 

Tuckshop is only available for these students at 1st Break. 

  

 

WEDNESDAY 25TH MAY 


